
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS 

P. O. BOX 1879 
HONOLULU, HAWAII  96805 

 
December 29, 2021 

 
 
 
«FIRST_NAME» «LAST_NAME» «SUFFIX» 
«STREET» 
«CITY», «STATE»  «ZIP» 
 
 
Aloha: 

 Subject:  Kaʻuluokahaʻi Subdivision Increment IIB Vacant Lots – Backup List 
                   Indication of Interest 

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands offered twenty-three (23) vacant lots in the Ka`uluokaha`i 
Subdivsion-Increment IIB in 2019.  At the time there was a backup list for this offering, however, that list 
is no longer applicable, so the department is creating a new backup list.  This offering of a new backup list 
is available to Applicants on the Oahu Island-wide Residential Waitlist with application dates from January 
1, 1991 to December 31, 1996.  
 
RESPONSE FORM – DUE BY JANUARY 26, 2022 
If you are interested in this offer, please complete, and sign the enclosed response form and return it to the 
DHHL by JANUARY 26, 2022.  If your response form is not received or postmarked by JANUARY 26, 
2022, your application will be deferred from this offering. 

If you choose to defer this offering, you will remain on the Oahu Island-wide Residential Waitlist 
and may be eligible for future offer. 
 
Return the completed Response Form to: 
DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS 
CONTACT AND AWARDS DIVISION 
P.O. BOX 1879 
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96805 
 
Only those on the backup list will be contacted in order of application dates if lots become available.  
The backup list will be terminated once the lease for all twenty-three (23) lots are awarded.  

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands is dedicated to fulfilling Prince Kuhio’s mission through the 
Hawaiian Homes Commission Act of 1920, amended, to return native Hawaiians to their lands.  
 
If you have any questions, please call the DHHL Contact Center at (808) 620-9500.   
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Kaʻuluokahaʻi Subdivision Increment IIB Vacant Lots Project Team Members: Michelle Hitzeman and 
Moana Freitas. 

Disclaimer: 
Pursuant to Title 10 Administrative Rule §10-3-23: Awards to Previous Lessees. If you are a 
previous lessee and this information is discovered after the offering is mailed, you will be ineligible 
to receive the offering and award of a lease to this lot. 
 

      
Aloha, 

 

       
       

William J. Aila, Jr., Chairman 
      Hawaiian Homes Commission 
 

Enclosures: Response Form, FAQs, Disclaimer 
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